
Submitter: Kelly Milford 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB3 

I would like to see financial literacy in high school curriculum because it is a practical 

skill set that is needed to be successful in life.  We do a disservice to our kids by not 

setting them up for success in life by understanding how to take care of themselves 

financially.  Financial education in high school will help our entire society because it 

will help all those that graduate make better financial decisions. 


